On June 28th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item PM7 - Project Modification for J.C. Mitchell:

Question:  Why?

Response:  We are taking some money back from the contractor in order pay for moving expenses and audio enhancement systems.  There was more than enough money in the construction budget to cover construction, but there was not enough money to pay for moving expenses and the audio enhancement systems.  This action simply shifts money from one item in the budget to cover other items in the budget.  The District is in the process of standardizing audio enhancement systems in all of our schools.

